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World Book Day 

This year the nursery took part in world book day. This event was held on 
Thursday 7th March 2019. 

Favourite characters we had the privilege of meeting this year was a variety of 
Disney Princesses, The book with no words, The stick man plus many more…  

 A big thankyou to Kay Davies, Liam Carragher’s gran who took a story time 
session with our 4-5 Room on Thursday morning. We all had a fun filled day. 
 

Nursery Photographer 

We had the Nursery photographer back into nursery on Wednesday 6th taking the children and 
staff pictures, as always we should have the proofs back within the week. All orders should 
be handed into the office.  

Pre-school Eye test 

The visual screening team came out to visit the Pre-school children in February.  

Unfortunately, not all children were able to attend so a catch-up session date has been 
scheduled for those children who missed this session. The session will be held on Tuesday 16th 
April from 9.30 am onwards. 

Some children may receive a letter to attend for futher test if, there was any concerns to 
follow up.  



 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

Congratulations for gaining your Qualification 

 

Charlene Hannah has recently gained her SVQ level 3 in Social care and Early Years  

•  

Abbie McDougall has recently gained her SVQ level 3 in Social care and Early Years 

Goodbye 

We are sorry to have to say goodbye to the following staff members who have 
decided to move on to other career paths in life. 

Adele Doyle has decided to work in a Water utility call centre  

Jodie Hunter has trained to be a Nail technician  

We wish them well for the future. 
 

 
Primary 1 

Now all of the children have been registered into primary school, it would be really helpful for 
us to know which school your child will be linked to as the staff will soon be writing the 
transition information and sharing this with the schools to ensure you and your child have a 
smooth transition from Nursery to primary school.   

 

 

 

Red Nose Disco 

The children in the 3-5 department are hosting a Pyjama disco on Friday 15th March 2019 

Please see the posters for more information  

 


